
September 22, 2022 

 

Dear High School Campers and Parents, 

We are looking forward to high school camp on September 29-30 at Sandy Cove 

Ministries in North East, Maryland. We are pleased to have Mr. Corey Knopf, Associate 

Pastor of Fellowship Baptist Church in Ferndale, as our chapel speaker. Our chaperones 

for the trip will be Mr. Overstreet, Mr. Alex Kipp, Mr. Brian Kipp, Mr. Hutchison, Mr. 

Tompkins, Mrs. Miller, Mrs. Gonzalez, Mrs. Greathouse, Mrs. Sillaman, and Ms. 

Dawson. I am sure the students will have a great time and be challenged in their walk 

with the Lord. 

All students attending camp must wear their PE clothes to school on 

Thursday, Sept. 29. They may pack additional t-shirts, hoodies, basketball-length 

shorts (like the PE shorts), and athletic pants for the trip. No jeans or tank tops or 

ripped clothing, please. Students should wear sneakers or other comfortable athletic 

shoes. Students should bring the following: 

- Bible 

- Toiletries/shower items 

- Towel 

- Flashlight 

- Umbrella or rainwear 

- Girls: bedding (sleeping bag/pillow/linens) 

Boys: linens are provided in cabins but you may want your own 

Students may bring their cell phones but may not bring any other electronic devices, and 

they will not be permitted to use their phones during meals, chapels and after lights-out. 

Headphones and earbuds are not permitted.  

Students will eat lunch at the camp before departing. They should be back at school 

before the 3:00 dismissal on Friday. 

The main number at the camp is 410.287.5433. If necessary, you may reach out to Mr. 

Overstreet (410.858.0800) or Mrs. Miller (303.885.6560) at camp. 

Please pray that God would protect and bless our students and staff on this retreat. 


